

Mrs Louise Lavelle - Head Teacher Mrs Joanne Wise - Deputy Head Teacher

Arisaig, Ouston, Chester-le-Street, Co Durham, DH2 1RQ Telephone/Fax: 0191 410 2599

Email: info@oustonprimary.org.uk

Web Site: www.oustonprimary.durham.sch.uk



20th May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Non-Uniform Days

Just a quick letter from me to give you details about two non-uniform days coming up.

The first is on Monday and for the <u>RED TEAM only.</u> I announced in Assembly today that they had the most star awards in my most recent count. They were very pleased! These pupils may come to school in non-uniform of their choice - wearing something red if possible but any non-uniform is fine.

The Team scores are very close now so it could be any of the teams that win overall at the end of the academic year...and have a Team visit to the Cinema!

We also have a non-uniform day next Friday, our last day of the half term. This is to reward pupils for their hard work and brilliant behaviour this half term and also to celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee. This will be a relaxing day for the children and teachers are planning games, quizzes, arts and crafts and other fun activities. We will also have a picnic lunch (weather permitting) with pupils wearing crowns they'll make next week and waving flags - a great photo opportunity that we will share with you via Class Dojo! Non-uniform on this day could consist of any of the following:

- Party outfit
- King/Queen/Prince/Princess costume
- Red, White and Blue
- Any non-uniform they prefer although please ensure that outfits are appropriate for school

I will send a newsletter next week with details of other events this half term and extra information.

In the meantime, have a lovely weekend!

Best Wishes,

Mrs Lavelle

Headteacher



The contents of this letter are confidential and are intended solely for the addressee.

Ouston Primary School is part of Jigsaw Learning

